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Monday 4th January 2021  

 

          

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As always the current landscape is ever changing as the virus continues to spread across our 
community. We as schools find out information at the same time as the nation about 
closures and this time is no exception. Over the last few months we have spent time 
preparing a contingency plan in the event of a local lockdown/school closure. 
 

With the announcement that Primaries will shut in Tier 4 we will be moving to our remote 

learning model. From Monday 4th January 2021, the school will be shut to all pupils apart 

from those considered vulnerable pupils and children of Critical Workers. The definitions of 

these can be found on the following link: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-

educational-provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-

educational-provision. An email will follow this letter asking whether or not you are a 

Critical Worker and require a school place for your child. Please respond ASAP so we are 

able to plan for Monday. We will be in contact with families of vulnerable children directly 

offering than a place in the school.  
 

Children in the school building will be kept in their class bubbles and will receive the same 

learning as those at home. Teachers will provide learning for the children each day via 

Goggle Classroom. If you have lost you login details for Google Classroom please contact 

your child’s class teacher and they will be able to provide them for you. If you are struggling 

to access google classroom please contact the school. 
 

I know this is a very difficult time and many of you will be very anxious, if you have concerns 

and questions then please contact the school and we will do our very best to answer them.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Godbold  

Executive Head.  
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